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PROTECTED 

9.1 Environmental impact assessment (Part IV of the EP Act) 

Clearing may be referred to the EPA if it is considered to be part of a ‘significant proposal’, as 
defined by s.37B(1) of the EP Act, or will likely to be part of a larger development. An example is 
when the clearing is for a road to a future mine.  

Section 37B(1) of the EP Act defines a ‘significant proposal’ as “a proposal likely, if 
implemented, to have a significant effect on the environment”. If a decision-making authority 
(e.g. DWER or DMIRS) considers the proposal in this form is likely to constitute a ‘significant 
proposal’, under s.38(5) of the EP Act they must refer the proposal to the EPA or for assessment 
under Part IV, if such a referral has not already been made. 

  




